June 23, 2008

UN Global Compact/ eBay Inc. - Communication on Progress

To Our Stakeholders:

eBay Inc. is proud to be a member of the UN Global Compact, and we take our
corporate citizenship responsibilities, as outlined in the Global Compact
principles, seriously.

In the summer of 2007, we consolidated our corporate citizenship efforts into a
single group, under my leadership, reporting to our CEO. We are currently
refining and evolving our citizenship strategy and activities, and look forward to

sharing the results of our activities with you by June 30, 2009, which is our next
COP reporting cycle.

Sincerely,
Bill Barmeier

Vice President, Global Citizenship
eBay Inc.



